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EQUIPMENT RESERVATION /  
TERMINAL CHANGES AT DALLAS 

 
 
Effective Monday, November 19th Pacer Stacktrain will make several 
changes to our dispatch and terminal processes in DALLAS for 48' and 
53' containers. 
 
- Pacer will no longer reserve empty 48' and 53' boxes in Dallas.   
Equipment will be available on a 'first come' basis with no guarantee of 
availability (reservations are still required for 20'/40'/45' containers). 
 
- ATS South will become the only empty pick-up and return yard for all 
48' and 53' containers.  Southwest Freight will no longer accept either 
size box. 
 
- New, expanded hours of operation at ATS are: 
Monday 0600 thru Saturday 2300 
 
For information on current equipment supply at Dallas and other 
locations please refer to the "Equipment Location Report" on our web 
site at www.Pacerstack.com. 
 
Please contact Southern Region Equipment Dispatch at 877-210-6309 
with any questions regarding this Stack Facts message. 
 


